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7. Portfolio Holder Presentation 
 
Following the Budget Scrutiny session on 15th December 2011 the Scrutiny Committee 
agreed that a programme would be developed for each Portfolio Holder to attend 
Scrutiny Committee to answer questions about the services and priorities within their 
portfolios.  
 
Councillor Mike Lewis, Portfolio Holder for Customer Services and Area East Chairman 
will be attending the meeting to give a short presentation.  Members will then have the 
opportunity to ask questions.  
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